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From: Brian Piekos <piekosb03@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2010 2:22 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

This note is for the public comment period on the proposal to limit levarage ratios for retail forex
accounts. Investors do not need to have investment and risk-aversion decisions regulated to them as the
providers of retail forex accounts provide sufficient educational and disclosure of the risks associated
with trading forex. Furthermore, an investor has the option to choose the leverage exposure they want
within in their account.

I am strongly opposed to a regulation making an important investment decision for me.

Sincerely,
Brian Piekos



